
 
 

INVITATION TO TENDER 

 

Tender Name:  Supply and Delivery of New Vehicles for SINU Fleet 

 

Tender Reference Number: ITT/PFPD-11/2025 

  

The Solomon Islands National University (SINU) invites tender submissions from reputable 

and eligible motor vehicle suppliers for the supply of new vehicles to upgrade its vehicle 

fleet.  The University is looking at purchasing additional new units to enhance its operational 

capabilities across various departments. 

 
To be eligible to participate in this tender, you must meet the following requirements: 

 Be a registered business and an authorised vehicle dealership 

 Supply brand-new vehicles only 

 Provide ongoing vehicle servicing and spare parts 
 

Tender documents can be requested from the SINU Procurement Office by emailing 
procurement@sinu.edu.sb or they can be downloaded from the University website: 

www.sinu.edu.sb/hrd/tenders-eoi/  
 

Interested parties may obtain further information from the contact shown below from 8:30 am 

to 4:00 pm. 

Name: Wendy Afu or Modesta Terry 

Email: procurement@sinu.edu.sb 

Phone: +677 42641/7135420 

 

Tenders must be sealed and delivered in a sealed envelope to the address below or sent 

electronically to tender.board@sinu.edu.sb before 4:30 pm on Wednesday, 3rd September 

2025. Late or incomplete submissions will not be considered. 

           The Chairman 

 University Tender Board  
 Solomon Islands National University 

 P.O. Box R113 
 Honiara 

 

Please cite the reference number and name, and deliver to The Tender Box situated at the 

Office of the Vice-Chancellor at Kukum Campus.  


